
                                                 

 

Newsletter                                         Friday, 21 December 2018 

Message from Mrs Huxham  

Dear Parents, we have come to the end of a very busy but very enjoyable term. 

The children have had an exciting last week. We enjoyed a brilliant performance of Robin Hood by the Flying Pizza 

company. We had an amazing Christmas lunch ( see phots below) . 

Thank you to all the parents who came to our carol concert in church on Thursday. The singing was beautiful and 

voyagers told the story of Christmas exceptionally well. Thank you to them all. 

The staff and I  would like to thank you all for the gifts we have received this week. 

We return to school on Monday 7th January 2019. 

 

I wish you a happy and peaceful Christmas and a happy new Year 

 

Kind Regards 

Debby Huxham 
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 Monday 7th January - First day of School 

 Thursday 10th January – FOWAS Meeting 

 21st January – Young Voices Birmingham 

 6th February – youth Parliament Meeting 

 15th February  - End of Term 

    

 

 

Key Dates:  


